Northern Aroostook Solid Waste Association
P.O. Box 218
Eagle Lake, ME 04739

The Northern Aroostook Solid Waste
Association is announcing that due to an
ongoing construction project at the
transfer station, the transfer station will
NOT be open on Wednesday, July 30,
2025.

We expect the transfer station to be
OPEN Saturday, August 2, 2025.

The Northern Aroostook Solid Waste
Association wants to apologize for any
Inconvenience.



